ERYC CORONVIRUS UP-DATE
Community Hubs

The ERYC have launched a service to help those particularly at risk during the Covid 19 virus
pandemic. People at serious risk will receive a letter from the NHS.

This ERYC service is provided in conjunction with HEY Smile Foundation. The aim is to build
up a data base of voluntary local community organisations offering help to those in real
need of support.

Indeed, already many such offers have been made via The Rooster and Facebook.

For more information about registration click
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=q2Xy2YdOTFs&feature=youtu.be .

Individuals may also wish to help and become one of the new NHS Volunteer Responders.
To register click https://www.goodsamapp.org/NHS

Community Hubs, supported by EREYC Officers, are being established across the East Riding
to coordinate the work. One such hub is based in Withernsea.

The contact centre will have a dedicated number (01482) 393919 and will be open from
9.00am until 9.00pm Monday to Friday and from 9.00am until 6.00pm on Saturdays and
Sundays.
An email address is also available for those who wish to contact us at
covid@eastriding.gov.uk .

Finally, The East Riding Council is planning to send a letter to every household detailing just
how they are tackling this pandemic and what people can do to make sure they stay safe.



